
Pilgrim Primary Academy 
Headteacher: Mrs L Meek (BA Hons, PGCE) 

Oxford Street, Plymouth, PL1 5BQ 
Tel: 01752 225319 

E-mail:  contactus@ppsonline.org 
 

15th January 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are pleased to announce that we will be entering the Plymouth Half Marathon 

Schools’ Challenge again this year. 

For those of you that have not been part of this event in the past, the challenge 

consists of the children running a mile a week in school for 12 weeks in the lead up 

to Britain’s Ocean City Half Marathon that takes place each year on Plymouth Hoe. 

The children will then complete the final mile of the challenge on 20th May 2018 

alongside the main half marathon event in front of thousands of cheering spectators, 

parents and friends. 

This year we have been lucky enough to secure 60 places for children in years 3 to 

6. This is a fun event and great experience for our children and we hope to fill all of 

the places available to us. For this reason we will be operating on a first come first 

serve basis. 

Due to the sheer scale, there will be a small charge associated with this event of £5 

per child. For this price, your child will receive entry into the event, a half marathon t-

shirt, a half marathon medal and goody bag. This fee will need to be paid by the 29th 

March 2018. 

If your child is up for the challenge, please sign and return the slip to the School 

office as soon as possible in order to secure their place and avoid disappointment. 

 - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

 

I would like my child ____________________________ to enter the Half Marathon 

Schools’ Challenge on 20th May 2018 and their t-shirt size is: 

 

 Age 5-6    Age 7-8    Age 9-10   Age 11+  

I have enclosed the full amount of £5      

 

Signed: _____________________________ Date: _________________________ 

 


